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11th November 2016         
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Wingrove are supporting fundraising for Children in Need. This year we are selling 
Pudsey keyrings and wristbands, available from 14th November, at the school office   
 
Next Friday, 18th November, will be a non-uniform day.  There will be a £1 fine for 
children dressing in spots (this year’s theme).  All money raised will go to CHILDREN 
IN NEED, please give generously.  
 
 If every child brings in £1 we will raise over £470! 
 
Thank you for your continued support.      
 
Ms West       
Deputy Head Teacher                                                                                          
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